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Newsletter 

13th October 2023 Be strong and courageous Joshua 1:9  Our focus value is: Aspiration 

A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone for your kind donations to Slough Foodbank today as we begin our Harvest celebrations. I know that your 
donations will be gratefully received by the Foodbank and will go to help local families in need of support.  

Year 5 had a visit from firefighters based in Langley this week, who brought an impressive fire engine with them. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the visit and asked good questions to discover more information. Buttercup the cow also visited this week 
for children in Reception and Year 1. The children learnt more about where our food comes from and enjoyed having a go at 
milking Buttercup.  

Next Thursday is our Harvest Service for Years 1 to 6 at St Thomas’ Church. The service will start at 2:15pm. Parents are very  
welcome to attend this service. We also have our Harvest Discos taking place next week for each year group; please ensure you 
have returned your child’s slip. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr T. Brunson    
Headteacher 

 Attendance 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 99.58% 

Year 6 97.83% 

Reception 96.67% 

Nursery PM 94.59% 

Year 1 94.17% 

Year 3 94.17% 

Year 2 93.33% 

Nursery AM 91.11% 

Church Section 

This week the service at St Thomas’ Church is at 

9:30am. It is ‘cafe style’ with delicious refreshments. 

Everyone is welcome at this informal service and there 

are activities for children.   

Follow me on  X formerly known as 

Twitter: @ColnbrookHead 

Reception   - Sophia 

Year 1    -     Cristiano 

Year 2           -    Zawadi 

Year 3           -     Andrei 

Year 4           -     Al-Mahdi 

Year 5           -     Wesley 

Year 6           -     Naylor 

 

Star of the Week 

Worship Section 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prefects pictured in our prayer 
shed with all your kind  

donations 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT: After School Clubs 

There will be no Drum club or 

Yoga club next week because  

of the PTA Harvest discos. 

mailto:mail@colnbrookprimary.com
http://www.colnbrookprimary.com


 

    

Parental Signatures Booklet (Years 1-6) 

It is important that all parents return the completed booklets 
to ensure we have up-to-date information regarding your 
child. Please return as a matter of urgency, or request a new 
booklet if you have mislaid yours. Thank you. 

Reception-Year 6 Flu Immunisations 

URGENT - If you haven’t done so already, please   

complete the online FLU IMMUNISATION form, by click-

ing on this link: https://

www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  and put 

in the school code BK139567. 
 

If you do not want your child to be immunised, you will 

Reminder Information 

Butter the Cow 

 

 

 

 
 

Trip Monies  

Year 6: Imperial War Museum: 2nd November - £12 

Year 5: Winchester Science Centre: 16th November - £16 

Year 2: Eton College Museum: 23rd November 

Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

16th Oct PTA Harvest Disco: EYFS/Year 1/Year 2: 
3:15pm 

17th Oct PTA Harvest Disco: Year 3 and Year 4: 
3:15pm 

18th Oct Year 4 visit to St Thomas’ church garden 

18th Oct  PTA Harvest Disco: Year 5 and Year 6: 
3:15pm 

19th Oct Harvest Church service: 2:15pm 

20th Oct End of term 

23rd—27th 
Oct 

Half term break 

30th Oct School re-opens 

2nd Nov Year 6 trip to Imperial War Museum 

8th Nov YR-Y6 Parent Afternoon: 3:30-6pm 

9th Nov YR-Y6 Parent Afternoon: 3:30-6pm 

23rd Nov Year 2 trip to Eton College Museum 

24th Nov Year 6 Class Assembly 

PTA Harvest Discos 

 If you haven’t already done so, please remember to return 
your child’s slip if you want them to go to the disco, on the 
day as indicated in the diary dates  below.  

The discos raise money for the school, some of which is being 
used to subsidise the cost of coaches for school trips.  Thank 
you. 

Firefighters from Langley Fire Station 
visited us on Monday to talk about fire 
safety.  Miss Horan 

“We got to explore the different parts of 
the fire truck, I really liked the water 
hose because loads of water can come 
out so quickly even though it's really 
long.” Aarush 

"It was really fun to milk            
Buttercup the cow"  
Katie 
"I liked it because it felt like 
milking a real cow."  
Esther  
"We learnt that milk comes 
from cows’ udders."  
Christiano 
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